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EXHIBIT 
 

Proposal for Professional Services to explore a  
Table Tennis Center at Desert Hills 

 

Overview 

As a long standing GVR club, Table Tennis has historically been without a permanent space. The 
club has relocated numerous time throughout the years. Currently the club shares the 
auditorium at West Center with numerous other recreational programming. The club’s access 
to the space is inadequate for the club’s needs and potential for growth.  

The club’s needs were left out of the 3 Year Capital Plan, however, sites and spaces within the 
GVR campus were and are actively being investigated for development. 

In an effort to identify a space that could be designed for Table Tennis play, GVR Staff, and with 
the support of the Table Tennis Club, requested a Proposal for Professional Services from WSM 
Architects to explore the under-utilized shuffleboard space at Desert Hills. The proposal will 
create a conceptual tenant improvement space that may be developed into a Table Tennis 
Center.  

Recommendation: 

The Board approve the Proposal for Professional Services from WSM to evaluate sites for a 
permanent home for Table tennis, sites including shuffleboard area below the Desert Hills 
Auditorium to be used as a table tennis facility or another use. The fee request not to exceed 
$5,000. The funding source for the request to be determined by the Fiscal Affairs Committee. 

 


